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Dear Ellis,

Please accept my congratulations, issued on behalf of the Officers, Board of
Trustees, and Members of the Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, on the
completion of the outstanding 68th Annual Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu held in
Minneapolis, MN during the period 2-5 September 1999.

From its beginning with a Thursday evening Folk Concert and Twmpath to
its final closing at the Sunday evening session of the Gymanfa Ganu, the 68th
Annual Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu gave evidence of the meticulous and
effective planning provided by the Executive Committee and its Co-Chairpersons.

Please pass on this expression of appreciation to all the members of the
Executive Committee for their devoted and tireless work in making the 68th
Annual Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu a resounding success.

Sincerely,

Alfred J. Reese, Jr.
President, WNGGA

National Welsh American Foundation

Taylor, Pennsylvania

Ms. Carolyn J. Kearney, President
Welsh Associated Youth
Shamokin, Pennsylvania
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68" WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU - Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA - September 2-5, 1999

North America’s final, foremost gymanfa of the century featuring a premiere Jor the new millennium...

Cor Cymry Gogledd America—The North American Welsh Choir



